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CURRENT HAPPENINGS

My Heart is Full with All the
Memories

Volunteer Spotlight on "A Team Terri"
Andrechick “I got involved with Mane
Stream back when it was Somerset Hills
Handicapped Riding Center (SHHRC) back
in 2002. It was my love of horses and
helping others that drew me to Mane
Stream. My thought was if I could give a
parent 1 hour to just sit and have a cup of
coffee or an hour of silence to read a book,
why shouldn’t I?!.

Continue Reading >

We're Back at Mane Stream for
Session 2 of Riding Lessons

Starting April 11th! We are extremely
thankful to have use of the Woodpond
indoor arena for the winter months but the
riders are always happy to return to Mane
Stream to ride outside. Make sure to check
the Riding Calendar on the website to
confirm the day and time of your lesson.
Then get ready to enjoy the spring weather!

Riding Calendar >



The Power of AmazonSmile

Somebody's been shopping!  We just
received another $164.40 from
AmazonSmile but we've got a long way to
reach our 2022 goal of $3,000. If you
haven't already, take a minute and
designate Mane Stream as your charity of
choice. It's easy! Sign in to your account
via desktop or mobile phone browser to
start the process. Then, make sure you
choose Mane Stream on your mobile
AmazonSmile app too.

Select Mane Stream >

Thank You #GivingTuesday
Donors!

The Mane Stream Leprechauns are
lucky to have donors like YOU!
You may remember these two as Farmer
Felix & Cowgirl Kelly from last year's
#GivingTuesday campaign. That single-day
campaign raised $5.6K for hay and round
bale holders. Well, it took a while but we
did finally find TWO new round bale
holders. Minnie also got into the St.
Paddy's Day spirit and wanted to help
thank you too.

See More Pictures >

Show Your Gratitude

Celebrate the Mane Stream Community!
Give a gift of gratitude with a special note
to your favorite board member, volunteer,
participant, or horse. Notes (15 words or
less) will be displayed at "Boots on
Bourbon Street" and listed in eCurrent
newsletter. Purchase your gift of Gratitude
under the Purchase Tickets button on the
website.

Give a Gift of Gratitude >

Parkinson's Awareness Month

Pilot Program Starting Fall 2022! Mane
Stream is creating a program for individuals
living with Parkinson's Disease that we will
pilot in the fall. It will be a riding program



based on our successful Horses for Healing
program for individuals living with cancer.

If you or someone you know might be
interested in this type of program please
contact Trish at trish@manestreamnj.org or
908-439-9636.

Donate Your myWalgreens
Cash Rewards

We're a featured nonprofit...Until May
31st you can donate your cash rewards to
Mane Stream. Whether you’d like to
contribute $1, $5, or more you’ll be making
a big difference. It really adds up! Make
your donation via the App or online.

Donate Your Cash Rewards >

ONEHOPE Wine Fundraiser

Graduation parties are right around the
corner! Now's the time to stock up with
ONEHOPE wine and 10% of all purchases
will go to Mane Stream! They have a great
selection of award-winning NAPA wines
including SPARKLING, so sip, celebrate,
and raise money for Mane Stream. This
fundraiser was graciously set up by our
Camp Director, Paige Ball....does the name
sound familiar? That's because she's also
one of our Saturday Riding Instructors.
THANK YOU PAIGE!

Shop Now >

UPCOMING EVENTS

Spring Tack Sale: POSTPONED



We're really sorry... But we know that
some of you travel great distances for the
chance to snap up all the great deals and
we would never want to disappoint any of
our usual customers. That means we are
still seeking tack donations to ensure the
Fall sale is EPIC. A contactless dropoff is in
the middle bay storage door (facing the
road). Large pickups can be set up by
contacting jen@manestreamnj.org

Save the Date: FALL Tack Sale on
Sunday, 11/6 at 8am.

Open House: Sat. 4/9

Share the news with everyone you
know! This is a great chance for attendees
to get to know our horses, the lay of the
land, and get a leg up on what goes on
during adaptive riding lessons, therapy
sessions, camp, volunteering, and more!
Speak directly with the Director of Therapy
Services and Head PATH International
Certified Adaptive Riding Instructor about
ALL our equine-related services including
Field Trips for groups.

Event Details >

Boots on Bourbon Street:
Tickets with Reserved Seating

Grab your reserved seats now!
Enjoy the festive atmosphere and the
N'awlins food provided by Food Architects
that will make you think you are strolling
down Bourbon Street. Add to that, rockin'
music provided by Colorblind
Productions where we fully expect to see
you on the dance floor. 

Grab Your Seats >

VOLUNTEER ARENA



Please Welcome the NEW
Volunteer Coordination Team!

We are excited! As many know Emily
joined Mane Stream in the early fall as a
weekend Barn Assistant. In addition to
being in the office Tue-Fri, she will retain
her Barn Assistant responsibilities on
Friday afternoons and Saturdays. Marianne
has been volunteering with Mane Stream
for the past 4 months and will be assisting
in the office on Mondays and during
volunteer training sessions.

Find Out More >

Volunteer Spaces Still
Available this Spring

Get out and enjoy the warmer weather!
We are still looking for leaders and
sidewalkers to help with spring Adaptive
Riding Lessons and Therapy Sessions.
Help every week OR have a flexible
schedule and tell us the days you are able
to sub in. Look in your INBOX for the most
recent sign-up information from
volunteer@manestreamnj.org

Find Out More >

Become a Camp Volunteer

Great college resume builder! You will
assist with all aspects of camp, including
horsemanship skills, riding lessons, horse-
related games, and crafts. Each week runs
M-F from 8:30-12:30 starting June 20th.
Every volunteer will need to update their
signed camp paperwork each year. All
Camp Buddies must complete a state-
mandated training presentation. We’ve
made it easy…it’s ONLINE!

Online Camp Training >

Orientation & Training

SHARE the news. Thursday, April 21st is



our next virtual orientation. After that, the
Volunteer Coordinator will schedule you for
individual hands-on training/shadowing
sessions. Summer volunteers starting mid-
June can attend the Hands-On Training
Session on Monday, June 13th.

Orientation Date: 4/21 at 3:30pm
Training Date: 6/13 at 6-7:30pm

Sign Up Today >

Celebrate Mane Stream's 50th Anniversary
by becoming a Partner in Possibilities!

In honor of our 50th Anniversary, we are suggesting monthly gifts with "5" in them. A
monthly gift of $50 provides shavings for two of our horses for the entire year! Of course,
gifts of every size are greatly appreciated. $5 per month buys a lot of our horses' favorite
special treats - peppermints and $15 per month keeps the horses comfortable with a
month's worth of fly spray for half the herd. 

Our monthly giving program, Partners in Possibilities, is a wonderful opportunity to
continue your support and gives Mane Stream a predictable income stream all year long.

Make your gift now to be part of our gold anniversary celebration!
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